
Muelller opens Bergren Forum series with talk on 'digital geology'
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Dr. Otto Muller, a professor of geology in the College of Liberal Arts & Sciences at Alfred University, will be
speaking at the Bergren Forum on Sept. 9th. His topic will be "Digital Geology of Allegany County, New York
Stateand Venus." Coffee and tea will be available, and those attending may take a brown bag lunch. The Bergren
Forum, sponsored by the Division of Human Studies, will be meeting at 12:10 on Thursdays in the Nevins Theatre,
Powell Campus Center. The weekly sessions, sponsored by AU's Division of Human Studies, are open to the public,
free of charge.


